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Students at all campus levels will be allowed to charge up to three days worth of meals 
(3 breakfast and 3 lunches).  The Child Nutrition Department will also notify parents with 
a notice stating their child has a negative balance, the negative dollar amount will reflect 
in this notification.  Notices will be sent home with the student or mailed to the address 
on file. 
 
Once the student has charged the maximum allowed amount, the student will be 
provided an alternate meal until charges are paid.  Parents/Guardians can make 
payments online through the district's website via  Lunch Money Now, or send payment 
to your child's campus.   
 
If a student has a negative balance, they will not be allowed to purchase extras or 
a la carte items until the meal charges have been paid in full. 
 
Brazos ISD encourages all families who may qualify for free/reduced benefits to fill out a 
Free/Reduced Lunch Application, which is also available online and at all campuses.  
 
For questions regarding the BISD Charge Policy or the Free/Reduced Benefits please 
call Teresa Ressler at 979-478-6070  or email at tressler@brazosisd.net. 
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